
State of Hawaii Governor David Ige 
 and County of Maui Mayor Michael Victorino  

have proclaimed the week of  

and ask the people of the Aloha State to join in recognizing the important work 

of Lifeguards from Maui, Hawai’i, Kaua’i, and Honolulu Counties  

who put their safety on the line to protect others every day.  

The week features presentations and workshops 

throughout the islands on Beach Safety and Drowning Prevention. 

On Maui, there will be a presentation of 

 

Presented by the County of 
Maui Dept. of Fire and Public 
Safety, Ocean Safety Bureau 
Acting Battalion Chief Jeff Giesea, 

Jeff Later, Trauma Program Mngr. at 

Maui Memorial Medical Center, and 

Ocean Safety Officers will talk about      

   Spinal Injury Prevention  

in Maui County and the  

efforts to battle this  

major cause of serious 

injuries in Hawaii.  

 

For more information 

please contact: 

Cary Kayama 

Ocean Safety Bureau 

Operations Manager 

808-270-6136 


